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ESTABLISHMENT AND COORDINATION COMMITTEE

FORMAL SUBMISSION
“SUBMISSION TO THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES INQUIRY INTO THE ROLE AND POTENTIAL OF THE NATIONAL BROADBAND NETWORK”
FROM THE MEETING OF MONDAY 28 FEBRUARY 2011
On Tuesday 16 November 2010, the Hon Anthony Albanese MP, Federal Minister for Infrastructure and Transport asked the House of Representatives Standing Committee on Infrastructure and Communications to inquire into and report on the role and potential of the National Broadband Network (NBN) by Friday 25 February 2011.  Brisbane City Council (Council) was granted an extension to have a submission submitted by 4 March 2011.

Council has previously provided responses to the Australian Government on a range of issues regarding the NBN, including:

· a verbal submission to the Senate Select Inquiry into the NBN on 21 November 2008,

· the discussion paper National Broadband Network: Fibre-to-the-premises in greenfield estates in June 2009,

· the exposure draft of the Telecommunications Legislation Amendment (Fibre Deployment) Bill 2010 in January 2010,

· the position paper: proposed subordinate legislation to give effect to fibre in new developments in May 2010, and 

· the National Broadband Network Implementation Study in May 2010.

Council also provided a submission to NBN Co on the NBN Co consultation paper: proposed wholesale fibre bitstream products in February 2010.

The Establishment and Coordination approved the submission to the House of Representatives Standing Committee on Infrastructure and Communications.
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